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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I am writing in support the proposed Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal and want to have
the area protected from mining exploration drilling and from mining for 20 years. The Pactola Reservoir is a
precious Black Hills asset and one that we wish to preserve for our children and grandchildren! Once we lose
something as significant as this, we can never get it back. Thank you for considering this important issue!



